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            May 21, 2021 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 

Number of Cases this week 1 0 1 0 

Percent of Cases this week 0.13% 0.00% 0.38% 0.00% 

Year to Date Cases*                 
(August 2020 – Present) 102 69 26 3 

   Change in Cases from Last Week   +1      0   +1    0 

 
*Year to date, 85 households account for the 102 positive cases and the total number includes all students and staff. 
 

Transmission Rate Continues to remain LOW 
 
The commencement ceremony for the Class of 2021 was held this past Sunday. This was our 
first large in-person event since last March and it was great to be able to celebrate with our 
seniors. Thank you for continuing to do your part to make these events possible. 
 
Please remember all our spring sporting events are open to the public. Please join us at the new 
Cardinal Field Complex to cheer on our cardinal baseball, softball, and track teams. Visit the 
district website for the most update to date schedules. 
 
If you have not yet participated in our survey to assist with planning for the 2021-2022 school 
year, please do so by clicking the following link: https://forms.gle/mb3xbcdDvfiHNfb39. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend ahead, 
 
Mrs. Smith 
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